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From: digbyfoundation@eastlink.ca <digbyfoundation@eastlink.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 9:08 AM 
To: Ashley Hanks <ea@munclare.ca> 
Subject: Thank you for Sponsoring a Tee Box for the 8th Annual Richard Ellis Memorial Golf Tournament 

COURRIEL EXTERNE - FAITES PREUVE DE PRUDENCE 
EXTERNAL EMAIL- USE CAUTION 

Dear Ashley, 

Thank you to the Municipality of Clare for once again sponsoring a Tee Box at the 8th Annual Richard Ellis Memorial 

Golf Tournament in support of the Digby and Area Health Service Charitable Foundation. The tournament is scheduled 
to be held on Thursday June 22, 2023 at the Digby Pines Golf Resort and Spa. We kindly extend our gratitude for the 

additional donation towards the tournament. 

This event is our major fundraiser for the year and proceeds raised will go towards six new pressure relieving air 

mattresses and four new air pumps for the Digby General Hospital. 

Please find attached your receipt for payment from this years tournament. Thank you for continued support! A tax 

receipt for the donation will come early January 2024. 

Kind regards on behalf of the Golf Committee. 

Sincerely, 

Debbie Haight 
Secretary for 
Digby & Area Health Service Charitable Foundation 

75 Warwick Street 
P.O. Box 820 
Digby, NS 
B0V lA0 
1-902-245-2501 Ext. 3362 


